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AMVETS will be hosting the October steak fry 
on the 9th, so please start planning accordingly. 
We hope to have Larry Terbeek with his 
karaoke for entertainment. Many don’t know it, 
but, our own Jim Hart is the person who 
originally brought Larry to the Post.

Jim is AMVETS of Michigan District 5 
Commander as well. Additionally, he along with 
several VFW Auxiliary members is the moving 
force behind the Wednesday and Sunday pool 
tournaments that have been instrumental in 
keeping the posts cash flow moving in the 
positive direction.

Sorry for turning my section of this months 
newsletter into a mini-Veteran-of-the-month, but
there really isn’t a lot going on locally right now. 

Department has fall conferences coming up. 
They have switched to the east side of the 
State after the last five years being in Grand 
Rapids. I don’t have schedules yet so I can’t 
pass then on.


